
 

                                                        
 

Transport for NSW Traffic Alert 
 
ELECTORATE(s) Bathurst 
WORK DATES: 18 – 19 July 2023 
  
  

  
July 2023 

 

Jenolan Caves Road will close at Two Mile from 18 July 
  
Motorists are advised of changed traffic conditions on Jenolan Caves Road Two Mile 
from Tuesday 18 July for essential maintenance work. 
 
Jenolan Caves Road will be closed between Jenolan Caves House and Kanangra Falls 
Road, 8am to 4pm from Tuesday 18 July and is expected to take 2 days to complete, 
weather permitting. 
 
Jenolan Caves House will be closed during this time. 
 
The work includes minor road maintenance repairs, potholes and drainage works. 
 
Motorists are advised to avoid the area, plan ahead and follow the directions of signs 
and traffic control. 
 
Transport for NSW thanks motorists for their patience during this time. 
 
For the latest traffic updates, download the Live Traffic NSW app and 
visit livetraffic.com or call 132 701. 
 

 

  

  

 

http://www.livetraffic.com/

